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We have been preparing for King’s Clarles Coronation this week at school. All of the children took part in 
a drama workshop on Thursday, funded by FOSJ, which helped them understand the process of what will 
happen during the coronation onSaturday. Each class have also been very busy baking with Judy, preparing 
desserts for our whole school picnic in honor of King Charles.  
 

The class with the best attendance 
at 98.7% was 

 

The class with the best punctuality and 
with 0 children late all week was 
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Reception 
This week, we have been busy preparing for the King’s Coronation. We 
made paper chains to decorate the classroom, crowns to wear at the 
picnic and also glittery jelly and a fruit salad to share at the picnic.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 1 
This week we have been doing lots of fun activities 
about the King's Coronation! We made two types of 
ice lollies for the Coronation Picnic on Friday- we are 
so excited! We also wrote a persuasive letter to the 
King asking him to invite us to his party! And of 
course, we decorated our crowns to wear to the picnic, 
we had so much fun! 
 
 
     

  



Year 2 
Year 2 have been preparing for the Coronation by designing 
crowns. Then we used our design to create a crown to wear 
for the celebrations. We also had great fun in our 
coronation themed, drama workshop. 

 
 

Year 3 
To prepare for the Coronation picnic, Year 3 
have made some beautiful Victoria sponge cakes. 
We spent Thursday morning making our cakes 
and Friday morning decorating them using red, 
white and blue sprinkles and butter cream. We 
were so excited to share our cakes with the school 
at the picnic. We also spent time learning about 
King Charles and found out some fun facts 
about him. 

 
 
 
 

 
  



Year 4 
In Year 4, we spent some of our morning in a drama workshop that celebrated the King's Coronation! Here 
we can see some of the children performing freeze-frames that represent various moments from the King's 
life. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Year 5 
To celebrate the King's Coronation, Year 5 decorated 
their own crowns using a variety of materials - 
glitter being the star of the show! 
 
 
  



Year 6 
While Year 6 are incredibly busy preparing for a rather busy 
and important week next week, we still found time to create 
crowns for the celebrations and (while not pictured) spend an 
afternoon baking apple crumble for the celebratory picnic on 
Friday afternoon.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/building-confidence-and-managing-anxiety-in-your-child-tickets-
488554829647  
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